
EDSO citizens academy looking
for applicants
The El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office is looking for people to
participate in the Citizens Law Enforcement Academy.

The 17-week academy begins Aug. 27.

Each week participants learn about a different aspect of the
department.

Classes are Tuesdays from 6-9pm in Placerville.

Applications are available online.

 

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/08/edso-citizens-academy-looking-for-applicants/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/08/edso-citizens-academy-looking-for-applicants/
https://laketahoenews.net/edcgov.us/Government/Sheriff/Programs/Citizen_s_Academy.aspx

